
Special Meeting of the Valhalla Board of Fire Commissioners for October 19, 2023

A Special Meeting of the Valhalla Fire District was convened by Chairman Ciancio at 9:00am.

In attendance were Chairman Ciancio, Comrs.Bonanno, Sciliano, and Secretary-Treasurer Ciancio. 

The purpose of this meeting was to amend the previously adopted budget at the October 17, 2023 budget meeting, due to a clerical error.

Secretary-Treasurer Ciancio read the corrected final 2024 budget as follows: 

	CATEGORY
	
	FINAL

	Communications
	
	$       11,000.00

	Administration
	
	$       36,450.00

	Equipment Operations
	
	$       53,500.00

	Fire Department Operations
	
	$       23,500.00

	Insurance
	
	$     141,592.00

	Service Award Program
	
	$       63,500.00

	Personnel & Contractual Services
	
	$     257,200.00

	Training Operations
	
	$       42,500.00

	Vehicle & Apparatus Operations
	
	$       70,500.00

	Fire House Operations
	
	$     118,162.00

	 
	
	 

	TOTAL
	
	 $   817,904.00 

	 
	
	 

	Capital Reserve Account
	
	 $   593,032.00 

	Building Reserve Account
	
	 $              0.00 

	Repair Reserve Account
	
	 $   100,000.00

	 
	
	 

	TOTAL
	
	 $ 1,510,936.00 


Comrs. Deegan and McCarthy were unable to attend the meeting, but were made aware of and agree with the changes made.

It was moved on a motion made by Comrs. Bonanno/Sciliano to adopt and transmit to the Town the amended 2024 budget of $1,510,536.00. MC.

With no other business to come before the Board, it was moved on a motion made by Comrs. Bonanno/Sciliano to adjourn the meeting at 9:12am.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Ciancio 

Secretary-Treasuer


